
KENNETT ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB 
   June 14, 2018 

 
CALL TO ORDER – Mark Longacre 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Chris Hughson 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 Houghton Carnival  - July 18-21  
 

Concessions Stand Planning for Fall 2018 
 Home games – Aug 18 (Scrimmage), Sep 7 (Phoenixville), Sep 14 (WC Rustin), Sep 28 (Great Valley), 

Oct 12 (WC Henderson), Oct 19 (Oxford) 
 
 Mushroom Festival Staffing  - Planning for Fall 2018 – Sep 8&9 
   
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 Off Season Training – Team Grants 
 
 KABC Scholarships/Awards 

Male Winners: 
Milman E. Prettyman Prize: Moises Almanza $100.00 
KABC Scholarship:                       Merritt Connolly                         $300.00 
Maureen Jefferson Scholarship:     James Tuley                              $100.00 
 
Female Winners: 
Bob Scarlett Prize:  Eliza Fantazzi                 $100.00 
KABC Scholarship:               Morgan Schaen/Abby Davidson $300.00 SPLIT  
Maureen Jefferson Scholarship:     Rosemarie Mastronardo        $100.00 

 Team Thank You - I wanted to take a moment to thank the KHS Booster Club on behalf of the Golf 
Team for you generous donation of $1000 to allow for our Developmental Team this past year.  With your 
donation, we were able to secure Ryan Cooper as the coach of our Developmental team which allowed 9 golfers 
who did not make the Varsity team the ability to continue to improve their game at Hartefeld under the direction 
of Ryan.  Golf is a game which requires practice and repetition – through the Developmental team these players 
were able to get this practice time in hopes of making the Varsity Golf team this fall.  With the success and 
positive feedback of the Developmental team last year, I am working with Sean Harvey to make the 
Developmental team a permanent part of the Golf Program for years to come.  

The time, dedication, and funding the Boosters show the athletic teams at Kennett is remarkable – and truly 
appreciated.  So thank you, for not only what you did for the Golf team this past year, but what you do for all of 
our athletic programs and athletes at Kennett High School.  Our programs are the beneficiaries of all your hard 
work, and you deserve many more thanks and many more accolades than you probable receive.  

 
TEAM REQUESTS 
 
  
NEXT MEETING – August 9, 2018  


